
D. H. Conley 
Parent-Teacher-Student Association 

2006 Worthington Road 
Greenville, NC 27858 

 

August 31, 2018 
 
To the Parents of the Class of 2019: 
 
 The PTSA of D.H. Conley is organizing a Senior Breakfast for the Class of 2019.  The 
Breakfast will be held on Friday, December 14, 2018 at Black Jack OFWB Church Gym. 
 Students will not be allowed to drive to the Church.  Buses from Conley will transport the 
students to and from the event.  The students attending will not have to wear uniforms, but must 
adhere to tasteful pre-uniform dress code.  Seniors will need to complete the permission that is 
attached and return it along with $10.00 to either Mrs. Daniels or Mrs. Evans no later than Friday, 
November 9, 2018.  Checks should be made payable to DHC PTSA.  If you send cash, please send 
correct change.  In addition, Mrs. Daniels and Mrs. Evans will only accept money and paperwork at 
the same time.  Students will need to let them know their t-shirt size as well.  This event is limited 
to Seniors of the graduating Class of 2019.  We will not be able to accommodate parents or extra 
guests. 
 Parents, we need support with monetary donations towards the overall cost of the event. We 
have 407 Seniors in the Class of 2019.  If you would like to help in this way, please send check made 
out to DHC PTSA and on the memo line write “Senior Breakfast.” You may drop off at the front 
office and put in the PTSA box or see either Mrs. Daniels or Mrs. Evans. 
 Donations are tax deductible and if a local business would like a letter from the PTSA, please 
contact them at 252-751-1782.  
 We hope to hear from you soon and look forward to seeing your Senior at the Senior 
Breakfast.  Thank you for your support of what has become one of the highlights of the Senior Year 
at D.H. Conley. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Senior Breakfast Committee, DHC PTSA 


